1/10/17 Meeting called to order at 3:18 pm

Carolyn Leyes moved to approve the minutes and Lori McCoy seconded the motion

Good Things to Report:

- Thank you to PTA for funding the "Humphrey" program
- Thursday night, 1/12/17, is **Family Literacy Night** there will be a sign in sheet and thank you notes sent afterwards
- Impressive mid year progress in reading
- Visible Learning book study will begin soon

Health and Wellness Committee

- Don't want diet sodas
- Recommendations for healthy snacks for birthdays

UIP-Unified Improvement Plan

 Shows that we are analyzing our data, looking at weaknesses, and creating a plan to make improvements

Teacher and Principal Reports

- Karri Ryan from Amplify provided staff development in Writing
- Students are very excited about the Humphrey program and teachers are incorporating it into lessons.
- Math is going well across grade levels.

Next meeting:

- Lisa Fillo will present mid year DIBELS data, possibly at the next SAC meeting
- Next meeting is January 23, 2017 from 5:30 to 7:30 at Sand Creek High School
- Next meeting at Remington will be in March